Zephyr Cove doesn’t have fuel
for private boaters

By Kathryn Reed

Boaters beware — don’t expect Zephyr Cove Resort to be able to
fill your tank.

The fuel leak discovered earlier this summer at the South
Shore marina 1is making fueling difficult even for the resort’s
fleet.

“Right now, the fuel is being used to fill our fleet of
recreational watercraft. If we are unable to accommodate
private boaters, we will direct them to one of the other
marinas,” David Freireich, spokesman for Aramark, told Lake
Tahoe News.
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Boaters are telling Lake Tahoe News they are being turned
away. This can be a bit precarious for boaters with the fuel
needle near empty.
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Aramark 1s the concessionaire on the U.S. Forest Service owned
property.

This is where the M.S. Dixie II is docked. While the paddle-
wheeler is still operating, the fueling schedule has changed.
Now the vessel is going to Lakeside Marina to fill up on
thousands of gallons of diesel.

The leak was discovered during the replacement of fuel pumps
to two tanks that are a part of the underground storage tank
system.

“A smaller, temporary fuel storage system has been installed
at Zephyr Cove, until a permanent solution is finalized,”
Freireich said. “We apologize for any inconvenience and are
working with the Forest Service and NDEP (Nevada Department of
Environmental Protection) to finalize plans for a new storage
system, so that we can resume normal fueling services as soon
as possible.

The financial impact of the leak to the resort is unknown.
There has been no evidence of drinking water being impacted.
Soil samples continue to be taken, with cleanup under way.



